Newsletter - 22 March 2024





Dear Parents/Carers

I can't believe we are breaking up for Easter already, the weeks are really flying by! It was lovely to see parents/carers of KS2 children join us in church this week for the Easter Service. It was wonderful to see the children celebrating Easter with art work, poems, readings and songs.

The children thoroughly enjoyed the Easter Prayer stations, which were set up in the church, thank you to Ruth and Tim for organising this. Nursery and Reception children had a lovely time in church doing an Easter Egg hunt and an Easter themed afternoon.

In the last few weeks, Y4/5/6 enjoyed a day out to Manchester Science Museum as part of science week, year 3 visited Middleport pottery as part of their art lessons and Y1 went to the Wolseley Centre to support their science topic. These visits really do enhance the children's learning and help them to understand that learning doesn't just take place in school.

It was great to see how well our netball team played against other local schools, last week and to be the school that won the league! We are very proud of our netball team and all they have achieved.

As we move into the summer term, we will be taking part in more competitive sporting events and clubs will focus on this next term. Clubs and dates will be sent to you once they have been finalised.

I hope that you all have a wonderful Easter with your family.

Best wishes

Sally Inskip-Ward







Lunch menu w/c 8 April:

week 1

(New menu)

Class group photos

- Wednesday 10 April
- Academy Photography
- Full School uniform or PE kit (if normal PE day)

Educational visits

Tuesday 16 April – Hoo Farm – Y2

Please pay/give consent via ParentPay before Monday 8 April



Children finish on Friday 22 March and return on Monday 8 April